Alderbury Parish Council
September 2025 meeting

LHFIG Update
1. The installation of the new SID post on Clarendon Road has been commissioned by WC but delayed until possibly November. I have spoken to Elan City who have agreed to hold the quote price for the SID until then.
2. 3 new road name signs requests have been submitted and agreed to be forwarded to the next  LHFIG meeting 28th October
3. Likelwise for the PO parking restrictions
